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ALGERIA CELEBRATES 68 YEARS OF THE LAUNCHING OF THE LIBERATION WAR – 1 NOVEMBER 1954 

Under the theme: “the epic of a people and the pride of a nation”, Algeria commemorates the 68th anniversary 
of the launching of theLiberation War on 1stNovember 1954.ThisGloriousRevolution constituted a decisive stage on 
the road to regaining independence whose 60th anniversary iscelebrated this year. It represents a source of pride 
and dignity for Algerians of whom morethan a million and a half martyrs died during over a period of seven painful 
years, in order to liberate their motherland.   

The effectof the1stNovember 1954 Revolution,spilled over the Algerian borders to motivate other colonial peoples 
to revolt against the occupiers in Africa, Latin America and Asia. The November Revolution thus set itself up as a 
model for the oppressed peoples across the world and forever marked the doctrine of the post-independence 
Algerian State. The Declaration of 1st November, 1954, laid down the basics and principles whichguide, nowadays, 
the tenets and policies of contemporary Algeria at both the local and international levels. 

 Algeria, like Uganda, advocates for the political and economic liberation of the African continent. In addition to 
regaining its political independence in 1962, Algeria took an important step on the way to its economic 
independence by nationalizing its hydrocarbon resources on 24thFebruary, 1971. These nationalizations 
contributed to the movement that would distinguish the oil-producing countries of the Third World in the initiation of 
a new liberation and a free exercise of their sovereignty over their natural resources without foreign interference. 

Neverdoes Algeria get weary of supporting the complete decolonization of Western Sahara, the last colony in Africa, 
as at the same time, it gives its full support to the Palestinian people to establish their independent State within the 
borders of June 4, 1967 with El Quds as its capital. 

President AbelmadjidTebboune’s initiative led to the signing, on October 13, 2022 in Algiers, of a declaration on 
the reconciliation of 14 Palestinian factions.Algeria also chose this anniversary to host the 31st Arab Summit 
destined to achieve greater solidarity and integration among Arab countries and to support the Palestinian cause. 

Between Algeria and Uganda, there are strong and brotherly historical ties that date back to the time of the 
freedomstruggle and which were consolidated further after our respective independences, the sixtieth anniversary 
of which, the two countries celebrated this year.Our two countries share the same values and principles in terms of 
defending the interests of the African Continent, Pan-Africanism, Decolonization and the defence of just causes. 
President Yoweri Museveni has great respect for the Algerian Revolution and demonstrates a very good knowledge 
of Algeria's contribution to the liberation struggles in Africa. 

These relations are currently experiencing a new dynamic set in motion by the will of the two Heads of State, Mr. 
AbdelmadjidTebboune and Mr. Yoweri Museveni, to hoist them to higher levels within the framework of the 
integration of the African Continent and of the new African Continental Free Trade Area. Many visits have taken 
place between the two countries recently, especially that of Mr.RamtaneLamamra, Minister of Foreign Affairs to 
Uganda andthat of the Minister of State Hon. John Mulimbato Algeria where he signed two agreements on 
diplomatic visas and political consultations.A parliamentary delegation has also just visited Algeria.Other ministerial 
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visits are slated to take place in the near future in the areas of trade, energy and agriculture. The Joint Permanent 
Commission and the Business Council will convene before the end of the year. 

Algeria is making great strides of progress towards building a strong and prosperous State under the leadership of 
Mr. AbdelmadjidTebboune, elected President of the Republic in December 2019.After the completion of the 
institutional structure notably the promulgation of a new constitution in November 2020, the President of the New 
Algeria has undertaken economic and social reforms aimed at establishing a diversified economy freed from 
dependence on hydrocarbons. 

The government has increasedwages and retirement pensions and has set up an unemployment scheme, the first 
measure of its kind in a developing country. The year 2021 saw the recovery of economic activities, reflected in a 
GDP growth of 4.7%, and a surplus in trade balance of 14 billion USD at the end August 2022. The value of non-
hydrocarbon exports exceeded, for the first time in the history of Algeria, 05 billion USD at the end of September 
2022. It should reach 7 billion USD at the end of the current year and 10 billion USD by the end of 2023. 

Agriculture covered 74% of national needs and contributed 14% to GDP in 2021, while industry's share of GDP is 
expected to increase from 7% to 10%. Algeria intends to cover 100% of its needs in sugar and cooking oil and 80% 
in pharmaceutical products by the end of 2023. 

Algeria improved the business climate, especially through the modernization of the banking and financial system, 
the promulgation of the law relating to investment, the adaptation of the public procurement code, the promotion of 
entrepreneurship, the creation of a new legal form for start-ups and the cleaning up of industrial land. A new Algerian 
Investment Promotion Agency with one-stop shop for major projects and foreign investments,was commissioned 
on October 20, 2022. 

Meanwhile, Algeria has adopted an emergency action plan to increase the natural gas production. To this end, it 
appealed to all European companies and operators in the hydrocarbons sector to work with her in order to ensure 
the energy security of both parties and to move towards a fair and fluid energy transition within a framework of 
sustainable development. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


